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No Meeting This Month!
Kick back and relax…Chapter 441 traditionally takes the month of July off.  See you in August, 

where the program will (probably) be member reports of the fun times they had this summer!



Page 2Auburn Airport Day – Photos by Steve Cameron and Ron Wanttaja

Earlier this month, Auburn Airport had an open house, featuring Young Eagles flights.  Mark Owens, VP of Chapter 441, led the effort, 

with help of volunteers from at least four EAA chapters, some at-large EAA members, and volunteers from the City of Auburn.  Mark 

arranged for 18 aircraft that day, including a Baron, an RV-10, and a Cessna 206! 228 kids received their Young Eagles flights that day!  

Well done to Mark and the rest of the volunteers. 



Page 3Tech Counselors and Flight Advisors

Chapter 441 is fortunate to have two tech counselors.  Feel free to call Brian (253)-369-0489 , or Dave 

Nason any time.  You don’t need to wait for some significant milestone in your project.   

Remember, this is not an “inspection”.  The shop doesn’t need to be cleaned for a visit.  All are quite 

used to looking at pieces, parts, and assorted bits, and will be happy to answer questions, offer advice, 

and generally talk about projects, building, flying, or whatever.
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